
It is a shame to have to count ourselves in the tally for determining if we have 10 or more 

employees.  As owners of the farm we don't get to take sick leave (unless we can't crawl) much 

less pay ourselves for it.  So having us in the count makes no sense.  ALSO it would make it 

easier to have consistent rules across the table - here we count there we don't - sure hope we don't 

mess up and cause ourselves more headaches. 

Respectfully, 

Kristen Domes 

Cloverdale Farms, Inc 

 


